Landoe, Brian

From: Ben Toledo <btoledo90@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 12:18 PM

To: Parks - Urban Forestry Commission
Subject: Title 11 Amendments

D'm writing to voice my support for the Large Tree Amendment to Portland's Tree Code (Title 11). Preserving
large trees in the community is vital for our efforts of combating climate change and helping public health - both
physical and mental. Please extend this amendment and continue to protect these valuable natural resources.

Thanks



